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Comments: March 17, 2025

 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

We expect the Trump administration will make substantial changes to his predecessor's proposed NWFP

amendment, including putting forward a new proposed action, and will reserve our comments for that future

proposal.

 

If the new proposed action requires a supplement to the DEIS, as it likely will, we will comment upon its release.

 

Best regards,

 

Andy Stahl

Executive Director
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